
The safety of the residents and staff at PLYP remains a top priority for us. We will continue to 

investigate all claims of sexual harassment and refer any investigations of sexual abuse to law 

enforcement. Many of the harassment reports we have investigated may not have met the 

definition of harassment. However, we felt it was important to investigate these allegations to 

make sure there were no other issues or concerns related to the reports. We are committed to a 

safe and secure facility for all residents and staff. Prairie Lakes Youth Programs is required to 

post the number of substantiated, unsubstantiated, and unfounded incidents that have occurred at 

our facilities. These numbers are as follows:  

PREA Incidences in 2017: 

Allegations of Youth on Youth Non-Consensual Sexual Acts 

0 Substantiated 

0 Unsubstantiated 

0 Unfounded 

 

Allegations of Youth on Youth Sexual Misconduct 

1 Substantiated 

0 Unsubstantiated 

0 Unfounded 

 

Allegations of Youth on Youth Sexual Harassment 

5 Substantiated 

2 Unsubstantiated 

4 Unfounded 

 

Allegations of Staff Sexual Misconduct 

0 Substantiated 

0 Unsubstantiated 



0 Unfounded 

 

Allegations of Staff Sexual Harassment 

0 Substantiated 

0 Unsubstantiated 

0 Unfounded 

 


